Thank you Richard

David, I support the concerns raised by the NNA. I agree with their worry that - given the repeated history
of applications on this address - this application could be a precursor for wider development through serial
application.

I am also concerned to read worries that this application is misleading both in the way that the floors are
titled and in how the elevations are rendered (for example, that the greenery drawn into the designs would
not be achievable). Other concerns were raised on various issues including loss of trees, the basement, and
the size of the proposed development.

Given the extent of concerns by the various local residents, and the risk of serial application, I would
request that this application goes to the full planning committee. Could you confirm if that’s possible?

Many thanks

Henry










